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Goosnargh BSIP Scheme 

Goosnargh Lane, Goosnargh 

Statement of Reasons 

Concerns were raised by a traffic officer regarding safety issues due to obstructively 

parked vehicles at the dangerous bend on Goosnargh Lane.  To protect sight lines 

and ensure the safe movement of public transport officers propose to introduce a 

Prohibition of Waiting (double yellow lines) both sides along this section. 

This proposal will reduce the potential for accidents and assist in entering and 

existing Willow Grove whilst improving the general road safety and the 

environment for the residents on Goosnargh Lane or Willow Grove.  

 

REASONS UNDER Section 1 of the RTRA  

(a) for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any 
other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising, 
or 

(c) for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of 
traffic (including pedestrians), or 

(f) for preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the road 
runs, or 

 

 


